
Library Trustees Meeting

March 2018

Brian, Debbie, and Sally were present

Brian called Meeting to order

Minutes of February were accepted

Deb has received Berkshire Bank statements. Discussion of the best way to proceed with the accounts.

Consult outside investment person or someone from Berkshire Bank. lt was decided Brian would contact

someone from Berkshire Bank.

Deb has contacted Matt Sermini for an estimate to remove water fountain.

There will be a half day program at the library on Friday March 30s as schools will be in session that day

to make up a snow day.

Easter egg hunt on March 17. lf snow has not melted the hunt wil! take place in the driveway.

Next Meeting April 16th

Brian called motion to end meeting.


